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Comments: We believe the NFP has worked well to protect out forests.  But with climate change, it may be wise

to amend the previous practices to meet the new climate pressures. 

 

We hope that old-growth portions will be protected and enlarged.  We hope 'salvage' logging is not allowed for

profit, as this encourages arson.  And we hope that our natural wild places are shielded from ATV use.

 

Thanks for your work with this.


